
11th May 2012 Bexs and Pam on the Tandem Experience
Monday, 11 June 2012 12:00

Well done to both ladies on their tandem flights on a sunny late afternoon on Combe Gibbet. 
Although it was light winds we made the most of the conditions and got some lovely flying with
the other paragliders and a hot air balloon.  Just a gorgeous evening.

    

    Hope to see you you both again very soon.

    Cheers,
  Lee and all those at Cloudbase Paragliding.  
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